August 2025

## **SEE YOU LATER...**

Dear Partners and Friends,

By the time this letter reaches your mailbox, we will have less than thirty days until we take off for the mission field! Plane tickets are purchased, and we're packing our bags! Thank you for your expressions of love, prayers for our journey, and financial support that makes our going possible.

We'll have one last service in person at Praise Family Church on August 24th. We would love to see you if you're local to Mobile.

We are SO grateful for the individuals and Churches that have supported us. This itineration tour comprised 47 services over ten months. So many have given sacrificially to see the Gospel advanced in Asia, and it touches our hearts.

We are forever thankful, and we appreciate your incredible support. We also know that it's really all for Jesus. If our lives bring Him honor, then we will have truly lived.

For the Glory of the Lamb,

Jeremy, Bethany, Charity & Ezra







## JESUS FOR ASIA



Above are Buddhist prayer flags, common in Nepal.



## TO GIVE BY MAIL

The General Council of the Assemblies of God 1445 N Boonville Ave Springfield, MO 65802 In memo line: Jeremy Patrick, #2B2171

**CONTACT INFORMATION** 

Jpatrick@wandereurasia.com 251-554-8330 312 Schillinger Rd. S. STE T, 316 Mobile, AL 36608





TO GIVE ONLINE
Scan this QR Code



